
2024 
Fredon Township  

Bulk Pick-Up  Information 

     Bulk Pickup is provided for all residential dwellings.      

All Bulk pickup will be on the date designated below.  

Items must be put out the NIGHT BEFORE the pick-up date  

since pick-up begins at 5 AM. 

 

Interior household bulk items such as stoves, refrigerators, furniture, carpets, 
etc., but not normal household garbage or bagged garbage. Building material, 
construction debris, other outdoor items and tires will not be picked up!   

     If it is small enough to fit in a garbage bag or can it is NOT bulk 

The following items WILL NOT BE PICKED UP for bulk pick-up:  

      Televisions    Monitors     Computers   

      Laptop Computers   Printers    FAX machines  

      Copiers     Tablets 

The New Jersey Electronic Waste Management Act bans the disposal of these electronic devices and 

mandates that they be recycled.   These items may be recycled at the following locations: SCMUA 

Collection Programs - Regular Operations (scale charges apply), Scheduled free annual recycling 

events, or New Jersey Manufacturers and Retailers. 

BULK PICK-UP WILL BE PROVIDED  ON THE  

FOLLOWING DATES in 2024:  

Monday April 14th 

Monday July 22nd 

Monday October 14 


